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Next up—Sierra Leone Day and Vietnam Day  
Wednesday 8th November: Sierra Leone Day  

(If you or a family member have Sierra Leone heritage please can we ask for your support 
to the handful of parents/carers on this day… please?!)  

Thursday 9th  November: Vietnam Day  
(Like our Nigerian, Jamaican, North African, Spanish, Sierra Leone, English,  Bangladesh, 

Cypriot and Polish families, we are blessed to have Vietnamese families in our school 
community. Two great celebrations next week) 

PE in week commencing Monday 6th November 
Year 1—Tuesday (Dance) and Thursday;        

Year 2—Tuesday and Friday (Dance);   
Year 3—Friday (Dance) 
Year 4—  Wednesday   

Year 5—Friday + Swimming for Oystercatcher Class   
Year 6—Thursday (+ 8.00 a.m. lesson ) 

We did it again! 
 

Bird in Bush School have again delivered for its 
children, for its community and for the second 
week of the Winter holidays 2024 by securing 

funding for CHAMPS. 
 

CHAMPS Winter 2024 will be free! 
CHAMPS will be Tuesday 2nd—Friday 5th January    

at Bird in Bush School 
Daily from 10.30 a.m. to 2.30 p.m. with free lunch  
 

Open to all Bird in Bush School pupils in Yr 1—Yr 6 
 

Bookings have been open for a month already 
and with places limited to 150 pupils, can we    
suggest you book now. Via the office or to 
office@birdinbush.southwark.sch.uk 
 

 

Bird in Bush 
pupils in Bird in 
Bush uniform 

for this day    
especially.  
Thank you 

Wednesday 8th 

November is the 

day for School    

Individual Pupil 

Photographs 

CHAMPS is 
free holiday 
fun for our 

children  

#exceptional
everyday 



An invitation to Bird in Bush School from 
the Mayor of Southwark 

Mr Robinson was privileged to meet Councillor Situ, Southwark’s Mayor, travelling from home to work this week. Councillor Situ 
has been an Old Kent Road local councillor for many years and this year holds the office of Mayor of Southwark.  
Educated in Nigeria in his primary school years, he then attended a Southwark Secondary School before University and his career 
as a criminal lawyer. 
Most importantly is that for this year, we have ‘our man’ in the house! Our Peckham councillor, of Nigerian descent, locally edu-
cated in a state secondary school like many of our children is Mayor of Southwark. 

Please can we ask that all the children at Bird in Bush School enter this excellent competition. 
Remember the excellent theme above ‘Peace at Christmas’ 



Our next School 
Book Fair is  

Week                  
commencing   

November 16th. 
See you there  

Wowee! This week, all of our pupils were invited to come to a 
pop-up bookshop to browse, select and purchase a free book 
to take home and keep. There was an excited buzz in the hall 
and children struggled to choose from the amazing array of 
fiction and non-fiction books on offer.  

Many pupils designed their own book cover so that they could 
be entered into a competition to win another token. There 
were lots of fantastic entries and winners will be able to          
return to the shop next week to buy their second book! 
Thanks to Children’s Book Project (a wonderful charity) for  
donating 800+ books to our school for our children to enjoy! 

‘That’s the thing about books. They let you travel without 
moving your feet.’ – Jhumpa Lahiri 

 

 

& have you heard the news?! A public library standard of a children’s library 

has just opened at Bird in Bush School. This is possibly the best Children’s Library 

in this area and one that the children of Bird in Bush School can visit at any time.  



 

 

 

If you are willing to cook dishes on a set date please inform Miss Patrice in the school office. Thank you  

ENGLAND GREECE 
POLAND NIGERIA 
BANGLADESH JAMAICA 

GHANA 

SOUTH AMERICA 

SPAIN NORTH AFRICA 

SIERRA LEONE 

ETHIOPIA/ERITREA  
AFGHANISTAN 

 

VIETNAM 

Which Bird in 
Bush School 

community flag 
is missing? 

Any suggestions 
for cuisines to 
celebrate in the 
last week of   
November… we 
have had         
interest from 
both our English 
and Nigerian 
staff and com-
munity for a  
2nd celebration 
of their cuisine?! 



 
 

 

We have lots to communicate 
to everyone about  

Bird in Bush School! 
Firstly, welcome. 

 

Welcome to everyone,  
every child, anyone,          

any child, family. 
  

“Proud to be diverse, inclusive 
and striving to be                    

exceptional every day.” 

Secondly, looking forward to 
welcoming in our future. 
Future Reception 2024          
children.. and their families are 
welcome to come and see our 
school on tours.  
Every Wednesday across         
November and December. 
“Little people and big people to 
look around the school that every-
one is talking about in our area.” 

& our third banner, announces only a few school places remain 
at Bird in Bush School. Currently, we are full in Reception, Year 

One, Year Three, Year Five and Year Six.  
Only places available in Nursery, Year Two and Year Four 

Please help us to communicate every message above 

At this time in our lives.. can we all note.. 

How blessed are we. 

Spain Day with visiting 

helpers & patatas bravas! 

North Africa 
Day with food 

from           
Morocco,     

Algeria and 
Egypt all in 

one               
celebration. 



 

 

Parents Survey Autumn 2023 

96% +  My child is happy at school and I have the necessary feedback from the 
school 

90%+   If  I raised a concern, I feel confident my child’s school would respond well 
99%  I would recommend my child’s school to other parents/carers 

& 

Exceptional thanks to 
all who completed 

their survey 

All parent feedback is 

used in our School 

Development Plans 


